
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to invite you to our upcoming Parent 
Showcase on Friday, 11th October, from 3.30 to 4.00 p.m. This is a wonderful opportunity 
for you to see the fantastic work your children have completed throughout the week. 

During the showcase, each child's work will be displayed in their respective places, and 
they will be eager to share with you all that they have learned. We encourage you to ask 
your children questions about what they have created, as they will be eager to share the 
knowledge and skills they have gained during our lessons. It is always a delight to 
witness their pride in sharing their achievements, and your presence will make it all the 
more special for them. 

If for any reason you are unable to attend, please do not hesitate to reach out via 
Seesaw. Our teachers will be more than happy to take pictures of your child's work and 
share it with you, ensuring you do not miss out on their hard work and creativity. It is 
important for us that you stay connected to your child's learning experience, even if you 
cannot be there in person. 

We look forward to seeing you there and sharing this special time with our wonderful 
children. Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

Mrs Owen 

Headteacher 
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